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OUR REFERENCE JC-KS
March 16, 2010

The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair
and Members
Committee on Judiciary and Government Operations
The Senate
State Capitol
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair Taniguchi and Members:
Subject: House Bill No, 1862, H.D. 1, Relating to Public Order

| am Captain Janet Crotteau of District 1 of the Honolulu Police Department (HPD), City and County of
Honolulu. '

The Honotulu Police Department supports House Bill No. 1862, H.D. 1, Relating to Public Order, but
prefers the original wording in House Bill No. 1862. House Bill No. 1862, as written, would make
permanent the prohibition against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown
Honolulu by eliminating the repeal date entirely.

This bill addresses an islandwide problem that is especially acute in the downtown Honolulu area where

people frequently urinate and defecate in public areas. Since its inception in 2004, the HPD has cited
under Act 84. We believe it provides the HPD with an additional option when dealing with this problem.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.
Sincerely,
dET CROTTEAL, Captain
District 1

APPROVED:
(£ ke Mssd

VO™ LOUIS M. KEALOHA
Chief of Police

Serving and Protecting With Aloha
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Testimony of
Thomas Smyth, Secretary

Before the
House Committee on Judiciary
Tuesday, March 16, 2010, 9:30 am Room 016
On ’

HB 1862 HD 1, Relating to Public Order
Chair Taniguchi, Vice Chair Takamine and Members of the Committee: |

The Downtown Neighborhood Board strongly supported HB 1862, as introduced,
that removed the December 31, 2012 sunset date of Act 84, Session Laws of Hawaii
2004. We have concerns with HD1 of the bill, which just extends the sunset for two
years to 2014. This important law makes it a violation to publicly urinate or defecate in
the dense business and residential areas of Chinatown, Downtown and that part of
Kaka’ako Mauka west of Ward Avenue.

The Downtown Neighborhood Board feels that continuing this specific violation
is needed in our area because of the very real concern by our residents, workers and
visitors that there are health and sanitation hazards that result from this conduct.

We have urged the City & County of Honolulu to take steps to increase the
number and identification of public bathrooms in this area. To date, frankly, little has
been done, but there are some public facilities available and we will continue to work to
see that they are better identified.

In the meantime, we want to ensure that HPD has the enforcement tools
necessary to cite someone who is blatantly acting so irresponsibly. At our monthly
board meetings, HPD representatives are not able to easily count the number of
citations they issue for this offense because it is a “violation” that does not resultin an
arrest, which is more easily tracked. But they have told us that it does work in many
instances.

Help us keep our neighborhood, and your working neighborhood, as clean and
safe as possible, by returning the total removal of the sunset date to this measure.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this testimony.

N (14
Oahu’s Neighborhood Boa 9 em — Established 1973



TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and
Government Operations Committee

SUBJECT:  Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: March 16, 2010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in support of HB 1862 in its original form,
which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition against
urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

I am a Master’s of Social Work student at the University of Hawaii and a resident of

. Chinatown. Public urination and defecation is not only offensive, but is a real health risk,
and blemishes the reputation of our community. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Although this bill is a start, the problem still exists. Therefore, I urge that there be more
signage and availability of restrooms for the public, our homeless and mentally ill
included. Many commercial establishments in the area prohibit restroom use unless you
are a customer. Although we are not the mainland, there are cities that discourage this
action by commercial businesses. Furthermore some cities are being creative and have
created eye pleasing energy efficient, safe and secure port-a-potties.

If we want Chinatown to be “revitalized” we must tend to this basic need.
Sincerely,

Toni Gray



TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2-15- 210

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original form,
which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition against
urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

The Downtown Neighborhood Board #13 has voted unanimously to support removing
the sunset date on the prohibition against urinating or defecating in public within the
boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

The bill was created for specifically for our neighborhood. The citizens support the
existing prohibitions and want to see the sunset removed. The Honolulu Police
Department was specifically asked about the current prohibition at our January 7, 2010
meeting. HPD said they support the law and have enforced it.

We have seen the success of this legislation and ask that you remove the sunset so
that we can know that we will continue to have this legislation to protect us in the future.

Sincerely,

Frank Lavoie,
Chair



March 15, 2010

Representative Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair
House Judiciary and Government Operations Committee
State Capitol
1 | 415 South Beretania Street
T T YT yasd Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
HOUSING .

CORPORATION

Subject: Strong Support for HB 1862 HD1 Relating to Public Order
Dear Chair Taniguchi and Members of the Committee:

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 HD1 which extends
the sunset date on the prohibition against urinating or defecating in public within the
boundaries of downtown Honolulu to December 31, 2014. While we would prefer that any
sunset date be eliminated entirely we are willing to accept this measure as a temporary
compromise on the issue.

EAH Housing in a non-profit public benefit corporation that owns and manages 859 low-
mcome rental apartments in the downtown Honolulu area. For those of us who live, go to
school and work downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a real health
risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community, Area residents and their children
should not be subject to such vile conditions on a daily basis. We understand that the
Honolulu Police Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the
past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live and work by supporting HB
1862 HD1. Thank you.

evin R. Carney, (PB)
Vice President, Hawaii

Sincerel

RS B Creating ity by developing, ing and p. ing quality affordable housing since 1968.

Hawaii Regional Office Main Qffice

841 Bishop Street, Swite 2208 2169 East Francisco Blvd,, Suite B
Honolwly, Hawaii 96813 San Rafael, California 94901-5531

808/523-8826 m Fax 808/523-8827 415/258-1800 W Fax 415/453-4927



TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2-\b-2010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious conditionFWhere we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signature Vi
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3 -\5-20\0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

e\ oo WM‘\LI"C\/ 14

signature
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2-i5-2010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

lwo Néﬂ5€7‘

print name

2(2(S - BERETA MA S’T#c,Lc(f

address

Hovoluw HT , 76526




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2-\5-20\0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

print name
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address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3-\%-20\O

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong éupport of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police

Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

]
ﬁignature
1041 BANTISTK
print name

9385-F AN LV
address
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2-15- oo

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police

Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

print name
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address
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2-\65-00O
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original

form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely, .
signature .
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print name
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: B-15-20\©

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

signature 7 i)
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2~-\5-20\0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police

Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

signature (/D ’
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print name
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE:  2-\5-201\0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

print name

Cword) 1255 pumww AvE.

address
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: R-\B- 20\0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signature s
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print name
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address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: - \E-20\O0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

s'z:' hature 5

print name
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address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2-\5- oo

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

4 4l Lodanan
signature
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print name
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE:  3/\5/a0io

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.
Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.
Sincerely,

Upenia An@h efn

rint name / S
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE:  3/15/200

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sin?erely,
JHELDA TAWAY®

print name

623N kUAKRIND ST APTZ)

address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2/5/20c\0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signature
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print name
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2/\s5/2610

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police

Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

Pooalbidh 0. Velint
signature .
Rosafinde 0. Valienle
print name
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address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/18/2610

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

ar /"/74/0//1‘4/&/%/

print ﬂe
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/\s/2c10

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

Rbbherin [isaka

signature
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print name
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2 -3 -2cio
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original

form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

prmt name
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2/i3 [ociO

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signature / S ]
K G,

print name
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address
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3-13-2ocio

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

)i
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3 -12-2010
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original

form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,
signature
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3-13-20c10

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve thi§ serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2-i3-2co10

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

print name (J
sSS. el ¢ ap—3)0

address

Mo . HT . b3




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: Z2-13-2ci0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

“signature ;
SU N =/
print name /@ ">/

ss = gekar ST

address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2 -(3-2010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signature

Nan  Sh)

prin{ name

55 sadh kéw st DYl

address

Homo /lnlu, HT._ ?{f/g




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/13[/2c0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

T

sighature

TGV\J/\ {,’,,,[/(“M 50 ~¢~

print ndme

55 sod [l Se #1410

address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2/13 /2010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sin y,
=
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print name
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2/(3 [2olo

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

Jewe B lenot—

@7(ature
Teaw K. Kere K7

print name

address
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2 /12 /oo

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police

Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862..

\IpEG C»/Ad@ﬂf&()
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2/13 (2010
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original

form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

ease help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

signature

\/55 D,4 wie/ %ga,v

print name

/W/é/&z/ﬂ wi ,45 - 3023

address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2/(3 [acio

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Laura A &@chﬂ‘@w

print name

1225 Nuthanu fve, 6-502

address

Hovwltdu’,H/! BT

Sincerely,




TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/i13 (2010
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original

form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

signature
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print name
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 3/iz2(2oio

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely, .

siZature 7 j ; T

print name 5
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address
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: =2/13/2010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

%W%O/;; /{Mﬁ“

signature

Jonesia Cﬁary Aura

print name
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2/iza/ocio

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely, /g

mgn&ﬁlre

/e(/llq / effq

print name

LSS tyvage Ave.

address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee ‘

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/i3(>oco

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signature I @
?C/ﬁ y g 4D A

print name

address




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2/i13 /2o

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,
| oni Gerpt
- signature ‘ ’ U
Duane Dunph\l
print name .

65 South Kukui St ¥ 240

address

Honolulu, U1 Tu813




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3 -i3-2ocio

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,
Jeww Reyes (as private citizen)

_Works at Pali Safeway, for identification purposes only

print name

address




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2-13-2010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to imprdve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Ho 26815




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Commiittee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3 /12 [200

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

// r/

signature

Z o H/iku <=h ima_

print name
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair ofthe J udxcxary and Govenunent
Operations Comnuttes

SUBJECT: Strang Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3 /(3 />0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
againsi wrinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the coramunity. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department bas supported this bill and bas aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Singerely,

ke @5 é
signamire
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2/13 /(20

' Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

Ihestce (. (OPstcetacD

print name

646 S, (Ceciceey SE DL O

address

(o AT 2e%l>




TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Jud1c1ary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2/13/2cio

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

print name

%?M_S_M&J‘///
X’_\OE\Qlu' 'IZX ‘wxla



TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2/12 (2010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely, /ﬂ
Epr 77/ S é/w?
print name

56 $ Kb, ST #mod

address

ol ly, HI 4823




TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

-SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2/i13 (210

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

signature
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: &/iz /200

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,
/ r]
f,A S mll__
sighature
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print name
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address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 3/13(/20\0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

, z 40%6___'
signatire
print name
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2-\3-10O

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely, ™.

6)/«%%( Exve |

prinfname
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/iz/aci0
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original

form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,
Notfions) XA,
signature v
Nathania\ Rife
print name

W AP lalevie !

address

ciccle ,\,./ahquq HT 1678




TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2R/12/ 210

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,
y
Bty s

/RES Adovpwy T 70

address

Ao filyy PH 25D )




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2/i2 /210

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

CK’“&TW On

signature
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print name

1255 Nudany e, e
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/13 /oo

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police

Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

| VSlgnafure
Vwéz L Ldo(
print name

1265 Nuuanu 4ve E oS

address

Howlala_, W




Lynne Matusow
60 N. Beretania, #1804
Honolulu, HI 96817
531-4260

TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF HB 1862

This letter is in support of HB 1862 which removes the sunset date on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
This is an important tool in keeping our streets safe and clean. The current law is the
result of former Rep. Kenneth T. Hiraki introducing it at the request of the Downtown

Neighborhood Board 1n 2004. At that time | was the board chair.

Before the bill became law several years ago, | withessed people urinating or defecating
in public or smelled the remains in the Downtown, Chinatown area. To this date, even
with the law, people are still doing it, especially at bus stops in the downtown area, and
in Chinatown doorways. This unhealthy act causes members of the public to avoid
certain area, to the point where they do not patronize businesses where they see or
smell the urine and feces.

While things have improved over the years, extending the sunset date to 2014 is not

enough. Do that, and we will have to come back to get it extended again. Please
support the original intent and make the law permanent.

Lynne Matusow



TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2/12 /oocto

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

Vi
signature

AARE hosT [Fass

print name

55 So Fibke, ST

address

ApT [oeso “Hou GLg'>




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 3/13 /ocio

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Singerely,

signature

Vo Prem  (cyyauoly

print name

55 . SKUWG(| 4 LalS

address

WM @l A
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TOQ PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3 /2 /2o

Thank you for this opportunity 1o testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincgtely, -

signature

/ Jon C. Ragmussen

print name

1088 Bishop Street, #1302

address

Honolulu, HI 96813
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/12 /210

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original .
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.
Sincerely,

[ A AD et
nature
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print name
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address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/ix/201o
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original

form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signature

CS}(MW,J Mevw.;
print name

57 5k $¥ DI04

address !
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/i2/oc\o
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its 6riginal

form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

e

signature
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print n&me
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: /i3 /2cio

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signatire —

Prmmic Dymalagan

print name

SS §-Kukvj St #2012

address

Honolulu , #T aL81>




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2 /i1a/oc0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

sifnature

H K K ‘%aj/‘%qu/}

print name

55 S, Rukes St #7573
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/13/20\0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

jenature V
()Mm/\ Hﬁb\‘ﬁ”

print name

255 Nunann A‘“'@“’B

address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2 /13 />c10

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

signature

't/%' //// S
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address
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2~ D> -10O

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signature

ELcew C-Lav
print name

55 5. Kuicu 3-,«#/90/
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2/13/20\o

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,
Signﬁ/” L Just halke St
.t/i/la//‘éc Lebron Mo (o nf (€S>

S S Kuew: . D3osy L\/»de, Sonelubeve o ?g/

address
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 3/?7/\/@

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

| F Faix
signature
Pc?‘h’”f?/l [A A /-’M

print name

555 HukusFFrap

address

Hoxp/ide. H) 74513




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: MLAL. 3 ‘ 2010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

Q 2 Q{ZAUJ K
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBIJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 2/13 [ociO

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincgrely,
')5:..“. ‘\/"\/Ag

siéﬂﬁture/

print name |
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE: 3/i2 /20w

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

Shannon Rleidi STe L

print name

55 South Koo 7300

address

Honowly, KX G682




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3//3 [ooo

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.
For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police

Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

signature
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: A/iz o010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

%W%é%\

signature
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print name

S S 1Y Lafal ST RSTY

address

[fprecoce HT ZE5c S




TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 2/i13 /200

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

N YMW
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print name
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TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

4DATE: 22 oo

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

@J@/

sxgnature
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: B/13/2c10

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signature E i :

JM{’V K(S&(&

print name
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TO:  The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judlclary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER
DATE: 3/1% [0

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.

Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

ature
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print name

(255 N frg G20

address
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Slncerely,




TO: The Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi, Chair of the Judiciary and Government
Operations Committee

SUBJECT: Strong Support for House Bill 1862: RELATING TO PUBLIC ORDER

DATE:  Mawvzh 13, 2010

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in strong support of HB 1862 in its original
form, which would repeal the sunset date of December 31, 2012 on the prohibition
against urinating or defecating in public within the boundaries of downtown Honolulu.

For those of us who live downtown, public urination and defecation not only proves a
real health risk, but also tarnishes the reputation of the community. Area residents and
their children should not be subject to such vile conditions. Further, the Honolulu Police
Department has supported this bill and has aided in enforcing it over the past six years.
Please help us to improve this serious condition where we live by supporting HB 1862.

Sincerely,

signatur

T Burrell

print name

55 Southh Kukut S+ D-2114

address
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